
I wish to object to the plan for new houses to be built in Hadley Wood:
1. I can see no reason to build on Green Belt land when sufficient

Brownfield Sites can be found across Enfield.
2. It also partially in a Conservation Area which goes against all previous

planning.
3. There is no infrastructure for this number of dwellings as difficult

connections for shops (only one local small store) and the school is
already full


